
Airbus  Wins  Contract  for
Continuing  Lakota  Helicopter
Fleet Support 

A UH-72A Lakota helicopter attached to the U.S. Army 112th
Aviation Regiment takes off from Naval Air Station Key West’s
Boca Chica Field in Key West, Florida, on March 3. U.S. NAVY /
Mass Communication Specialist 2nd Class Nicholas V. Huynh
GRAND  PRAIRIE,  Texas  —  Airbus  has  signed  a  follow-on
contractor logistics support contract with the U.S. Army to
provide spare parts, material, and engineering support for the
Army’s entire UH-72A and UH-72B Lakota fleet of 482 utility
and training helicopters. The fleet includes several UH-72As
on loan to the U.S. Naval Test Pilot School. 

The contract includes a six-month base and 4.5 option years,
with a potential total value of more than $1.5 Billion. Airbus
will provide support across 67 Lakota sites in the U.S. and
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overseas. This includes National Guard bases in 43 states, and
Fort Rucker in Alabama, where the UH-72A performs the Army’s
Initial Entry Rotary Wing mission. 

The CLS contract with the U.S. Army is the largest helicopter
performance-based  support  contract  managed  by  Airbus
worldwide.       

“Airbus has provided exceptional product and support services
in the UH-72A for nearly two decades,” said Col. Calvin Lane,
U.S. Army Utility project manager. “This contract underscores
the Army’s trust in the aircraft’s  capabilities, and we look
forward to the continued support this contract provides to the
UH-72 fleet.” 

The contract will be managed by Airbus U.S. Space & Defense.
Headquartered in Arlington, Virginia.


